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Gist of 2nd Meeting of 

the CDC-HKEAA Committee on Physical Education (PE) (2021-2023) 

held on 29 July 2022 

 

 

1. Members were briefed on the general performance of students in the 2022 HKDSE 

PE Examination.  

 

2. Members were briefed and discussed on the feedback of the focus group meeting 

(FGM) on the HKDSE PE curriculum and assessment.  

 

3.  Members were briefed and discussed on the issues and concerns in preparation for 

the review of the HKDSE PE curriculum and assessment based on the feedback 

from FGM.   Members agreed with the direction of the review. 

 

4.  The latest support measures, such as professional development programmes and SS 

PE teacher network, were reported and discussed. 

 

 

 


